
CFWM is proud to announce we’ve received $560,000 in funding from 
the MassMutual Foundation to further support nonprofits this summer!
This additional funding creates more opportunity for CFWM to grant dollars 
to Springfield organizations through a grant process during the 2024 Flexible 
Funding cycle. To learn more about how the MassMutual Foundation is 
supporting CFWM, visit our press release page.


